
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

16th - 18th June – Book fair. 3:15pm –
3:40pm in the playground

18th June – Yr 4 Trip to Eden Church*
19th June – Yr 3 Class Assemblies*

19th June – Yr 5 & 6 Smoking & 
Vaping Workshop*

20th June – The Pioneer Academy 
Athletics Tournament (select pupils)*
21st June – Summer Fair, 11am – 3pm

*please check your email for more information

Please also see separate list of dates 
for the rest of the summer term

Friday 13th June 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 91%

It’s hard to believe that we are at that time of year again when 
our year 6 pupils venture out to various locations in the South 

of England! 

The pupils on the residential trip have been on the Isle of Wight 
all week, via Portsmouth. It’s been a fun-packed adventure, 
with visits to ships, waterfalls, the beach, a zoo and more.

The rest of the children have been busy with trips to London, to 
the beach and bowling. They also found time to make the 

delicious cakes and cookies that they sold in the playground on 
Tuesday – we hope you enjoyed them!

On Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday next week we will 
be holding a book fair on the playground at the end of 

the school day, from 3:15pm – 3:40pm.

Payment will be online, accessible via QR code, so please 
bring your phone, or you can purchase and download 

vouchers for your child beforehand. Please see attached 
poster for more details.

Class % Class %

Tower 94 Golden Gate 93

Westminster 81 Lions Gate 87

Severn 87 Manhattan 96

Clifton 88 Ikuchi 94

Jubilee 91 Anji 94

Tyne 91 Auckland 98

Amb 93 Sea Cliff 98

Gypsy, Roma, Traveller History 
Week

This week the children learned some 
history about the Gypsy, Roma, 
Traveller community. Each class 
created their very own GRT flag, 

incorporating key elements of the 
traditional flag. 

The children did a great job, and the 
flags have been on display on the 

windows of the hall and school foyer.

Year 6 Residential and Non-Residential Trips

Scholastic Book Fair

There were so many proud moments this week; from seeing 
ever more children come to get their Head Teacher stickers 

and postcards signed at the end of each day, to hearing 
from a team member at Hever Castle, who said that our 

year 5 pupils were amazing on their trip this week, that they 
asked fantastic questions and that it was a pleasure to have 

Edenbridge Primary School visiting them!

We are getting ready for our summer fair on Saturday 21st

June, 11am – 3pm. We would love to see you and your 
families there, so please do come along!

Every book you buy helps earn 
free books for our classrooms!



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Sairah Gene

Anissa Letty

Sukhman Lilly

Annabelle Edanur

Brodie Reggie

CJ


